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From: Edwin Oduyela <edwinodus@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 9:27 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

RIN 3038-AC61
We do understand there should be regulation in the Forex market, but this is the only market

where an average individual can perticipate without risking to loose an arm and a leg, you already
got that on wall street. Give us a break, Mr and Mrs bureaucracy.



